
Dear Sir/Madam,

my comment about the NBN rollout:

I still am very disappointed that the NBN is the internet source of choice for
Victoria. All the cables are in place - only needed to be replaced to guarantee a
solid improvement for residents especially those in regional and rural areas. We
are 'lucky' in our area (Mount Beauty) as a mixture of NBN, cable and satellite will
be used.
Furthermore - as I am sensitive to EMF/EMR I have sadly noticed the impact of
the NBN infrastructure on my health at times. With the roll-out all over the State
people are now covered in additional exposure to radiation/frequencies. This
should not have been a preferred option in a time where the health of our
population (especially children) should be our priority.
Kind Regards

Gabriele Thomson
Mount Beauty VIC
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